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 LADYSMITH PUBLIC SCHOOL

Tywong Street

LADYSMITH   NSW   2652
TEL:   (02) 69 221524

          FAX:   (02) 69 221696




EMAIL:   ladysmith-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


Dear Parents,
Uranqunity Small Schools Mini Olympics Day 
Friday 23rd September 2016

Students and Staff will be travelling to Uranqunity on Friday 23rd September 2016 for our annual sports day, this has been touch football in the past years but this year we are holding a Mini Olympics Day. 

Students will be placed in a certain country team for the day and will be asked to dress in that country’s colours. 

We will travel by bus at a cost of $6.00 per student.

A canteen will supply lunch to those who wish to order, orders MUST be back to school by Friday 16th September. If your child is not ordering lunch please ensure they pack their lunch and recess. All students must have a full water bottle, a hat and wear casual clothes in the colour of their country. 

Please complete the attached permission note and return to the school office by Friday 16th September 2016, if you require any additional information please contact Ms. Sturman on 69221524.

Regards
Ms. Sturman
Permission note Uranqunity Mini Olympics Day 

My child / children __________________________have permission to attend the Mini Olympics Day at Uranqunity on Friday 23rd September 2016.

I understand transport will be by bus and I have enclosed $6.00 to cover the cost.

I understand my child can order lunch but it is not compulsory.

Signed ___________________________________(parent/ carer) date_______________



Delivering quality education and student success in a tranquil, innovative environment


